Alan Ehrlich

From: Alan Ehrlich
Sent: Tuesday, June 08, 2004 4:15 PM
To: Dave Tyson (fysond@dfo-mpo.ge.ca); Eric Yaxley (yaxleye@inac.gc.ca); Jennifer

Morin (cpawsnwi_cc@theedge.ca); Joe Acorn (joeacorn@theedge.ca); Laura
Pitkanen (laura_dcfn@yahoo.com); Louie Azzolini (Lucianoa@theedge.ca); Paula
Pacholek (paula.pacholek@ec.ge.ca)

Subject:  CZN Expansion EA Distribution List

Hello All.

Please see the attached two files regarding this new Environmental Assessment.

CZN Startup distribution st
etter.doc (123 KB.. return fax C...

Alfan Ehrlich

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Tel: (867) 766-7056

Fax; (867) 766-7074
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Canadian Zinc Ltd. Expansion Environmental Assessment - Distribution List Confirmation

Environmental Assessments usually involve a large amount of relevant correspondence.
If you are on the distribution list, you will receive all relevant correspondence.

+ [f your organization wants to remain on the distribution list for the Mackenzie Valley
Environmental Impact Review Board’s Environmental Assessment, please send this
form to Alan Ehrlich at the MVEIRB by March 31°, 2004.

aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca
Fax: (867) 766-7074
Tel: (867) 766-7056

+ Please complete all sections

s Do not return this form if you do not want fo be on the distribution list.

Organization

Contact Person

Mailing Address

Telephone Number

Fax Number

E-mail address

Correspondence preference | Please note that this assessment will generate considerable
{fax or e-mail) amounts of paper. We will send all correspondence via e-
mail unless otherwise instructed. If you select fax as
preferred mode you will receive all correspondence via fax. If
you prefer fax transmissions check here [ ]

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board



Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Qur File: EA 0405-02
June 8, 2004

Mr. Alan Taylor

Vice-President Exploration
Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN)
Suite 1202

700 West Pender Street
Vancouver, BC V6C 1G8

Dear Mr. Taylor,

RE: Environmental Assessment 0405-02 Canadian Zinc Corporation Drilling Expansion

As you are aware, your application to the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (MV2004C0030) to
expand the range of drilling exploration activities on the Canadian Zine property has been referred to the
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) for Environmental Assessment.
This assessment has now commenced. As per s.118 of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management
Act, no authorizations required for carrying out your proposed development may be issued under any
federal or territorial law until the requirements of Part Five of the Act (including environmental
assessment) have been met.

The Review Board will now begin compiling a Draft Terms of Reference and Workplan for this
assessment, and identifying organizations interested in being kept informed. Please call me at 867-766-
7056 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Alan Ehrlich
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Ce: Review Board CZN distribution list

Box 938, 5102-50" Avenue, Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 Phone: B867-766-7050 Fax: 867-766-7074 Web Site: .
www.mveirb,.nt.ca .



